
 

                                                   
January 2018,                                                                                                        

 

Dear Supporters, Volunteers, and Friends of Life’s Key Ministry, 

 

 Another year is behind us, and as we move into 2018, I continue to look forward to the Lord’s return.  We 

just went through the Christmas season, celebrating when Christ came to earth the first time.  John 14:3 tells us 

that Jesus is preparing a place for us, and that He will come back and take us to be with Him, so perhaps this will 

be the year!  In the meantime though, we should all be doing whatever we can to further His kingdom, and it 

remains my goal to find ways to get the Emmaus courses into the hands of as many inmates as possible.   

 

 Please keep me in prayer as I prepare to make a number of trips this year.  I will be speaking at a chapel in 

New York this month, in Florida to attend a prison evangelists conference and meet with some church leaders 

about possible involvement with course distribution in February, and in Iowa for the bi-annual prison workers 

conference in June.  These are all great opportunities to share what God is doing through Life’s Key, and I’m 

looking forward to whatever else He has in store for us in the coming year! 

 

“Jesus Christ is the same yesterday and today and forever.” - Hebrews 13:8 

   

 “Just thought I’d write you a letter to say Merry Christmas and New Year to you and yours.  I’ve been 

locked up for over 4 years and I haven’t had any family members write or accept any phone calls.  I lost my 

mother in a car wreck in October 2016 and didn’t find out until January.  Plus before I got locked up I lost my 

Dad and oldest brother who was only 46 at the time when I was in drug court.  I’ve been through a lot.  Anyway, 

I’m now living for my Lord and Savior today.  Thanks for your support.” - Raymond (Kentucky) 

 

 “I just want to take the time to write these few words to the person that commented on my course answers.  

When I read your response, it always touches my heart and I am so grateful for you all to bring happiness and joy 

within me.  Sometimes I feel hopeless.  All of my acquaintances have cut me off, but it was so amazing today as I 

was feeling down, and sitting on my bunk inside my cell, when I opened my Bible and started reading it.  Then a 

few seconds later the officer came with some mail, and when I opened it, it was from you.  I am feeling so blessed 

right now, so thank you all for being there for me!” - Everett (New York)  

 

 “Greetings in the name of our Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ.  I am writing to inform you that I moved.  I 

get out on May 3, 2018 and need some guidance on the way.  My son was just diagnosed with epilepsy and could 

use your prayers.  I could also use your prayers for my friend Ron who gets out on the 20th and my friend Rivera 

who gets out on the 26th, that they would put their trust in the Lord and live a better life.  May your ministry be a 

blessing to many more lost souls as we begin a new year.  I wish you all at Life’s Key a Merry Christmas and a 

Happy New Year!” - Scott (Michigan)  

 

For HIS Glory,          

       

 

 

 

Tim Priano, Director 

PO Box 10         www.lifeskey.org 

Bethel Park, PA 15102                        ministry@lifeskey.org 


